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The past two month has been busy months. With the pending CDBG application to build 
the Elder/Library facility. We can only apply for up to $850,000.00 and when the project is 
complete, it must be occupiable. Because of this, I have been working with Architects Alaska to 
pare down the design to a smaller project such as putting up the foundation and just adding the 
Elder portion of the project and making that section occupiable. We would the apply for another 
CDBG grant to complete the Library section.

In the meantime, moving the Library to the vacated rental unit or the City Office might 
be an alternative to building a new facility at this time.

I still plan on having FEMA representative to give an overview of their Flood Insurance 
program in November, hopefully in person.


